Craft Shack Take Home Activity
Because we are not permitted to have in-person events, we have decided to do a take-home project from Crafty Shack. Crafty Shack will assemble the kits using gloves and extra precautions due to the current situation. All kits will come with paints, paint brushes and the paintable piece. Everything in the kit is yours to keep. The paint used is a high-quality sealant, so there will be no need for the pieces to go into the kiln. The kits will be picked up at school via a drive thru process at the playground pavilion. 
Forms and Payment Due: Friday, October 23, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kit Pick Up: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm
Where: McCullough Elementary, playground pavilion
Cost: $14.00
If your child would like to participate, please send in the bottom half of this form with payment in an envelope (marked “Crafty Shack”). Checks should be made payable to McCullough PTO. 
PLEASE NOTE: We will not accept any form after Friday, October 23rd as we need to have the final total to Crafty Shack by Monday, October 26th.
If you have any question, please reach out to Leeann Nigut at (412) 874-6343 or leeannroman@hotmail.com. 
Paid by (circle one):       Check          Cash
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